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Appeal of Yemane Mebrahtu to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 849 OTTO AVENUE.

It is a townhouse with 11 units.  They were built in 1982.  They all have the same safety footage and size.  849
is one of them.  The windows conditions are good, except they are not as big as required because at the time
they were built the requirement was not in affect.

December 15, 2010

No hearing necessary.  Recommend variance on egress window dimensions.
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